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We are an owner of a duplex.  In the part, we’ve had difficulty removing non paying 

tenants.  We hired a property managing company now to oversee the rentals.  There 

are too many rules to keep track of. 

This is another expense that we pay out of this retirement income. 

 

We are in support of Oregon HB 2305.  It should not be so difficult to remove no. 

paying tenants and passing this bill will help landlords a lot! 


